
 

 

 

 

 

November 15, 2024 

 

 

Ms. Rose Russell 

Senior Planner 

Worcester Executive Office of Economic Development 

Division of Planning & Regulatory Services 

455 Main Street, 4th floor 

Worcester, MA  01608 

 

Subject: Salem Square (1 Trumbull Street, 0 Front Street & 109 Franklin Street) 

  Request for Site Plan Extension of Time 

 

Dear Ms. Russell, 

 

On behalf of the Applicant Foresight Capital LLC, Hancock Associates is requesting a site 

plan extension of time for the previously approved project at Salem Square. 

 

The Worcester Planning Board conditionally approved this project during its scheduled 

meeting on November 22, 2023.  The site plan decision is valid for one year and is set to 

expire on November 22, 2024. 

 

Meeting the conditions required extensive scheduling, time and effort.  We are nearly 

completed with the revisions and department review, and we are requesting a one-year 

extension of time to complete this process and move on to building permit and 

construction. 

 

Included in this submittal is a copy of the original decision, a copy of the application 

from the original approval, and a plan from the original approval.  An abutters list will be 

provided in coordination with the Assessors office. 

 

Regards, 

Hancock Associates 

 

 

 

Robert M. DiBenedetto, PE 

Project Engineer 


